
At Campbell Union School District we are proud of the success that 
our elementary and middle school students have achieved. Test scores 
on statewide exams have continued to rise and nearly all of our schools 
have been recognized as California Distinguished Schools. Unique and 
challenging academic programs help maintain the quality of education 
our children receive.

Local Funding To Support Student Success

School districts have turned to their communities for local revenue 
that cannot be taken by the state to help off set state funding losses. 
Local funding would help our schools with stable revenue to continue 
providing a well-rounded education that includes core academics, arts, 
music and physical education as well as help fund the unique educational 
opportunities our schools provide for local students. 

A Local Education Funding Measure

Maintaining quality education is at the forefront of the District’s educational priorities, which is why the Governing Board 
unanimously voted to place a measure on the May 2015 all-mail ballot that will authorize an annual $49 parcel tax focused on 
protecting academic programs and retaining qualified teachers.

This measure will:

• Maintain excellent core academic programs in reading, writing, math, and hands-on science
• Retain highly qualified teachers and ensure new teachers have adequate training and support
• Keep schools safe, clean and well-maintained
• Provide support for struggling students and advanced courses for high-performing students

Fiscal Accountability 

The measure will include the following accountability provisions:
• All of the revenue from the measure will be spent in our local schools and cannot be taken by the state
• An independent citizens oversight committee will ensure all funds are spent as promised
• None of the funds can be used for administrators’ salaries
• Homeowners age 65 and older will be eligible to receive an exemption
• The measure will expire in 8 years and cannot be renewed without voter approval

We Want to Know What You Think

We continue to invite our parents and community members to share their thoughts and ask 
questions about funding for our local schools. For questions or comments, please contact 
Superintendent Eric Andrew at eandrew@campbellusd.org or at 408-364-4200 ext.6211.
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